COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT OFFICER REPORT

Monday, April 4, 2022

- I reached out to Kevin Branine Wind Site Manager, Caddo Wind, ALLETE Clean Energy out of Apache to see about funds for the Fire Department.
 - Will put on list for next year
- Sat in briefly on a meeting with Metron-Farnier, who provided our new smart meters to ask questions and listen. They reached out to me and then to Jack Brown regarding software.
- Met briefly with ODOT regarding sidewalks along Highway 9
- The on demand Federal Grants Forum for State & Local Governments training has been made available to me
- 03/17/2022 Submitted for the "New" ARPA for the sidewalks on Main Street
- We were notified that we did not receive the \$1000 Code Enforcement grant to help pay for roll-offs for town clean-ups
- Spoke with Dylon Lantis with Indian Health Services last week confirming our water project

Sheri Hammons 4/4/2022

Sheri Hammons Date